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ISSUES & OPTIONS QUESTIONNAIRE - SUMMARY REPORT (23 July 2018)

Questionnaires
In total, 202 paper questionnaires were distributed and 112 questionnaires were returned (54 online and 
58 on paper). In addition, both Historic England and Natural England commented positively on the 
policy options being suggested.

Reports
The Steering Group has produced this Summary Report on paper so that everyone can see how people 
responded to the Yes/No questions in the Issues & Options questionnaire. 

Such a short report cannot include all the comments and ideas that we received but these can be seen 
online at https://www.willoughbyparishcouncil.org/neighbourhood-plan under Key Documents. The 
document is called Issues & Options Questionnaire - Full Report (23 July 2018). It includes the 
information in this summary as well as all the responses to the other questions. If you would prefer to 
read a paper copy of the Full Report you can borrow one from any member of the Steering Group or the 
Parish Council. Please just ask.

We have also produced a Responses and Revisions document. This document includes our responses 
to what you have told us and revisions we may make to the consultation document to produce the First 
Draft Neighbourhood Plan. It is extremely important to emphasise that, at the moment, all of this is very 
much a work in progress. We are acquiring additional evidence and information (often in response to 
your comments and ideas) and this may well influence what is included in the First Draft Neighbourhood 
Plan. The Responses and Revisions document is also available online at the Neighbourhood Plan 
website, again under Key Documents or, as above, please ask if you prefer to read a paper copy.

For various practical reasons, it now seems likely that the First Draft Neighbourhood Plan will be ready 
for consultation with you towards the end of September.

Housing Needs
Following the Initial Consultation, an additional mini survey was carried out between 14 - 24 June 2018 
to clarify housing needs. There were nine responses. These indicated a clear individual need for 4 - 6 
homes in the first five years (2 starter homes and 2 - 4 for older people), 1 home for older people in 
years 6 - 10 and 1 starter home in years 11 - 15. All asked for Affordable housing. This is in keeping 
with the 2014 housing survey and those carried out in surrounding villages.








